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All staff would like to 

extend their thanks 

for all the kind and 

thoughtful gifts.  

tǳǇƛƭǎ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 

Tuesday 

5th September 2017 

From the Headteacher 

Once again, we have all had an incredibly busy and productive year. It was 

lovely to have so many parents visit Sports’ Day for the first time, it was 

great that many of you were able to visit.  

All our pupils have made great progress this year, not only with their 

studies, but also with their confidence and social skills. I have to say it was a 

delight to spend some time walking part of the Year 7 sponsored walk 

recently. They are growing up into very capable young people. 

Thanks you all for your support this year, both in visiting the School and 

also in our charity events. Glenwood is very fortunate to have such a 

supportive network.  

As you all know, we had Ofsted visit us in the Summer term and I will be 

able to share the report with you when we start back in September.  

I wish you all a very sunny and restful break. 

Ruth Witton 

{ǳƳƳŜǊ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ /ƭǳō 

Monday 24th July to 
Friday 4th August  

 

{ǇŀŎŜǎ ǎǝƭƭ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ  
Contact the Office for  
more details 
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Y11 Leavers Assembly  
Explorer/Friday Club 

Ofsted to Parents 
Clubs Leaflet  

Fishing 
Brecon Training 

Prom Photo 
ASDAN Gunwharf 

Fairthorne 
Y7 Sponsored Walk 
Y7 Staunton Park 
Activities Week 

 

INSET DAY 
aƻƴŘŀȅ пǘƘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нлмт 

aƻƴŘŀȅ мнǘƘ aŀǊŎƘ нлму 

о ƻǘƘŜǊ ŘŀǘŜǎ  ǘƻ ōŜ ŀŘǾƛǎŜŘ 

 

Our Year 7 students enjoyed a day trip to Marwell Zoo  

generously funded by The Rotary Club  

Smiling in the rain at Fairthorne 
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Activities Week 

2017  
Many thanks to the Friends of 

Glenwood who helped to finance 

SGD VDDJ½R @BSHUHSHDR 
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As pupils look forward to the summer break we would like to remind you of e-safety guidance.  There are several 
websites on the school’s website (School tab/Curriculum/Useful links) in the ‘Computing’ section that offers    
advice and guidance about keeping young people safe on the internet, in particular: 

Hampshire County Council’s advice:  http://www3.hants.gov.uk/esafety 
Child Exploitation & Online Protection:  http://www.ceop.police.uk/  

Toilet Twinning ~           

sponsored Walk  

Well done to all our students 

who took part in the sponsored 

walk in order to raise money to 

provide toilets in poorer coun-

tries. It is wonderful to see the 

teamwork in getting everyone 

around the course.   

HELLO AND GOODBYE  

We are pleased to announce that we have four new members of staff who will join us in September:  Mrs 
Cooper - Art Teacher, Mrs Hunt - LSA, Mr Chalmers   - Horticulture LSA, Mr Browne - Humanities Teacher. We 
extend a very warm welcome to them all and hope they will settle in quickly to life at Glenwood. 
 
We say goodbye to Mrs Griffiths who has been an Art Teacher at Glenwood for the past ten years and is  retiring.  
And Mrs Tresize who goes on to pastures new. Our best wishes go with you. 

SPORTS DAY  

Although the weather was temperamental this year, all our   
pupils thoroughly enjoyed sports day and joined in with great 
enthusiasm.  Thank you to all the parents who were able to 
attend and support the children. 

 

 

GOODBYE TO YEAR 11 

 

 

 
 

A fond farewell took place on Friday 30 June.  

They enjoyed their End of School Prom with a celebration at  The Brookfield Hotel. 

We wish them all well on their continuing journey.  

http://www3.hants.gov.uk/esafety
http://www.ceop.police.uk/

